
HASBROUCK HEIGHTS PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

SCHOOL HEALTH SERVICES 
 

  

 

PREK MANDATED FLU VACCINE 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians; 

 

Please be advised that New Jersey mandates all Pre-K students (3&4 year olds) attending any preschool  

facility shall receive at least one dose of influenza vaccine between September 1 and December 31  

of each year. (NJAC 8:57-4.19) 

 

Please submit any documentation that your doctor has provided showing that your child received the flu  

vaccine for this flu season.   

 

Children who do not receive the vaccine by December 31, 2012 will be excluded from school until the  

end of flu season, which is March 21
st
 in New Jersey, or until they receive at least  one dose of the  

influenza vaccine.  (N.J.A.C. 8:57-4.19)   

 

If you have any questions regarding the flu vaccine requirements, please visit the Immunization  

Requirements FAQ’s online at:  http://nj.gov/health/cd/documents/vaccine_qa.pdf. All other questions,  

please feel free to contact myself or the State Vaccine Preventable Disease Program at (609) 826-4860. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

 

The Nursing Department 

 

 

 

___________________________________  _______________________  
Student’s Name       DOB  

 

_________________________________________  ___________________________ 

Doctor’s Signature      Date Given  

 

Doctor’s Stamp:        

 Address        

 Telephone  

http://nj.gov/health/cd/documents/vaccine_qa.pdf

